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Dear Parents and Carers,  

World Book Day takes place on Thursday 6th March this year and we hope you’ll join us as we come 

together to encourage every child in school to be a reader and love books. 

 

To celebrate World Book Day, we will have plenty of fun activities taking place throughout the day. We 

are excited to be able to invite children to dress up as a book character or in pyjamas. You can 

find lots of creative ideas at worldbookday.com/dressing-up-ideas. Lots of these ideas involve items of 

clothing that your child will probably have at home in a bid to reduce the pressure of sourcing outfits.  

 

During the day, we will have a whole school assembly where each class will be able to show the rest of 

the school their costumes. Following on from this, we will split into our houses to take part in book-

related activities. We are also inviting parents from Year 1 to Year 6 into school to share some stories 

with the children; a separate letter will be sent out with further details. 

 

On World Book Day, children will receive a voucher that they can use to get a FREE book! 

 
Getting a free £1 book for your child is easy - simply take your £1 book token to your nearest bookseller 

and swap it for a World Book Day £1 book OR get £1 off any book or audiobook costing £2.99 or 

more. You can help your child to choose their £1 book by showing them the exciting ‘Look Insides’ at 

worldbookday.com/books. Shops such as Asda, Morrisons, Sainsbury’s and Tesco all stock the £1 books.  

 

We are very excited to celebrate with the children this year and think it will be a wonderful day. We 

are sure that the children will be really excited to see the grown-ups around school dressed up.  

 

If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s teacher. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

 

Mrs Brooks, Mrs McCartney and Mrs Sutton 
 

 

 
 

We are a Rights Respecting School with No Outsiders 

Article 29 Education must develop every child’s personality, talents and abilities 
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